
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I put last month’s info in the newsletter again…. Thank you, 
Donna, for catching my mistake…. 

 

Angel Quilts 
Are you ready? You turned in 40 quilts for Scottish Rite. Yes, I said 40. This 
brings our total delivered to 203.  There are only 2 months left, October and 
November to try to reach the goal of 300.  It would be great but difficult to 
reach this total. But let’s try!   

Two months to reach the 300 total and the same amount of time to gets your 
points. Remember you need 24 points to earn your bar pin with the date and 
48 to earn the 48 Point Appreciation class. These points are earned thru any 
of our charity projects. 

Charlene Adair won the Light Red raffle. It was donated for the raffle by 
Mickie Ray. Thank you to everyone! 

Donna Reid   donna@acdenterprises.com 
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LOVE THY BABY…	need to get your Volunteer hours done?   

Love thy Baby Points have increased. 

Would you consider doing some small Quilts, Receiving Blankets, Hats, Booties or Diaper Shirts 
for us? 

Love Thy Baby provides all the fabric so if your stash is short and you want volunteer hours 
please consider helping us.  

We provide all the fabric needed all you have to do is surge or a rolled hem on the 36 x 36 
flannel.  Small quilts 36 x 36 are completely put together all you have to do is do the quilting on 
top in the ditch or meandering. 

*Small quilts are 1 for 1 Point  

*Surging or rolled hem on the receiving blankets 10 for 2 Points 

*Hats, Diaper Shirts and Booties are 10 for 2 Points. 

Please remember to bring all your Receiving Blankets, small Quilts and hats back to our 
next meeting.  Please make sure you return them in the white bag that you took them in 
along with the tag on the bag and fill out the return slip. 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

I thank you – and Love Thy Baby thanks you.  

LaCora McSwain 972-255-6233 or l.mcswain4@verizon.net 

 

	


